
15 MAY 20
19

admin@kswr.org.za | www.kswr.org.za

Contact Us!

The No.1No.1
quality needed for

workplace

successsuccess



|   15 May 2019   |The King’s School West Rand The King’s Ken Newsletter

Friendly Reminder: School fees must be paid in advance, before the 7th of each month,
12 Months of the year.2

In addition to the above, any warm clothes for children from 3 months
to 9 years old will be greatly appreciated.

17 May - Dishwashing Soap
21 May - Handy Andy/Savlon
31 May - Mielie Meal
7 June - Rice
14 June  - Sugar
21 June  - Soup/Gravy

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNWAVERING SUPPORT!

MR. KEN LANGLEY
Principal 

In an article by Forbes.com in February this 
year, they share the number one soft skill 
that employers are seeking. Can you guess 
what it is?

In their trends study, employers are reporting 
that success in the workplace requires the 
skill of creativity. Not the type of creativity 
we might limit to painting a picture or writing 
poetry, but creativity that is defined as "the 
ability to perceive the world in new ways, to 
find hidden patterns, to make connections 
between seemingly disparate things, and to 
generate innovative solutions". 

At The King’s School we are expecting our 
teachers to plan their lessons to help 
cultivate creativity of this kind. After all, as 
Christians we know that God created the 
world and made us to be his image bearers. 
That means that we have the spirit of 
creativity in us, the Holy Spirit. We do not 
create like God who creates 'ex nihilo' 
(creating out of nothing), but we create out of 
the raw materials that God has created. 

Sometimes this creative action will be 
stewardship, taking the wonderful gifts that 
God has put in place in the world and making 
them even more productive. At other times it 
will be working with the things that sin has 
corrupted and restoring them to God’s 
original design. All in the power and 
discernment of God’s Holy Spirit. 

Forbes lists 5 suggestions for enhancing 
creativity that might be useful to consider for 
all of us as parents and educators as we 
consider how to form our students. I 
recommend you check them out, they are not 
new to what we are already doing but 
definitely worth reinforcing as we equip our 
kids to be world changers. I’ve included the 
link below. 

Ref: 
https://www.forbes.com/sites/amyblaschk
a/2019/02/28/the-number-one-soft-skill-em
ployers-seek-and-five-ways-top-leaders-say-t
o-cultivate-yours/ 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK... 
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assessments (tests, orals, practical assessments etc) missed.

NB! DATES FOR THE
TERM

17 May  - New Learner induction report (Gr. RR- Gr. 11)/
   Prefect application close/ Boden/Aitken Hockey
18 May  - SACSSA Senior Netball/ Boden/Aitken Hockey
18 May  - The King’s Cup (Chess)
19 May               - Boden/Aitken Hockey
20 May  - HS Prefect applicant interviews start
24 May  - Clearwater expo
25 May  - SACSSA Six-a-side soccer (Senior)
27 May  - Gr. 10 + Gr. 11 Study leave/Gr. 12 Assessment start
28 May  - Gr. 10 + Gr. 11 exams start
28 May  - Gr. RR + Gr. R Show Case Evening (18:00)
   (Date change due to Eisteddfod Gala Evening)
30 May  - Ascension Day/Prayer Evening (19:00)
1 June  - SACSSA Jnr. Netball
3 June  - Gr. 7 – Gr. 9 Exam starts
5 June  - Gr. 4 to Gr. 6 Exam start
7 June  - PP Father’s Day breakfast
8 June  - Gr. 8 Proficiency Assessments/
   SACSSA Six-a-side Soccer (Junior)
12 June  - NS + PP comments edited/
   IEB LO Cat B Mentor training
13 June  - NS, PP reports printed
14 June  - Gr. 4 to Gr. 11 Exams end/ SCHOOL CLOSES /
   Gr. 12 Assessment end/NS Father’s Day
16 June  - Youth Day
17 June  - WINTER SCHOOL
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For second hand school
items to buy or swop

If you have any good quality
second hand items you would

like to donate to the swop shop
you may drop off as well.

Contact  Debbie:
073 152 0333
Debbie.Bevan@saiglobal.com

Liza Smith - 072 108 3670
E-mail - ropacc@vodamail.co.za

OPERATING HOURS - SCHOOL TERMS ONLY
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday:

06:45 to 13:30
CLOSED on Tuesdays & Fridays

TO ACCOMMODATE OUR
FULL-TIME WORKING PARENTS:
Saturdays by appointment only

09:00 to 12:00

Finance Office Times
Please note that the Finance Office will only be available

 for calls and visits during the following times daily:

07:30 to 10:00 and again from 13:00 to 15:00

Our Primary School prefects 
including our 3 newly 
appointed prefects - 
Congratulations 
1) Alexis Rall
2) Lethabo Seteno 
3) Njabulo Kubheka

WELL DONE!



5Please Note: In case of absenteeism a doctor’s note must be provided for all summative
assessments (tests, orals, practical assessments etc) missed.

|   15 May 2019   |The King’s School West Rand The King’s Ken Newsletter

TKSWR WEEKLY SOCCER UPDATE
Our soccer teams had a great week. Congratulations to our U9 team 
who played Unified Primary School during the week have qualified for 
the West Rand Primary Schools Knock-out Cup Semi Finals. Well done 
boys, may you have the best of success. 

Our league matches against Lantern Primary School had good results:

U12 Won 3-1
U13 Won 6-2

We play our final round of Primary School league fixtures against 
Maragon Ruimsig this week. Go King’s School – Blue & White!

Our High School teams had a bye last week and all 3 teams are back 
in action this week against Waterstone College.

CONGRATULATIONS Matthew Pretorius on 
your selection to represent West Rand 
Primary Schools Football Association. 
We are proud of you and wish you the best of 
success at the U13 Inter-Regional Bill Stew-
art Tournament at Camp Discovery during 
June.

Our soccer teams had a great week. Congratulations to our U10 team 
who played Unified Primary School during the week have qualified for 
the West Rand Primary Schools Knock-out Cup Semi Finals. Well 
done boys, may you have the best of success. Unfortunately the U11 
team competed valiantly but lost their quarter final – come back 
stronger next year boys.

On Friday (10 May) King's hosted the 1st round of the Mini Soccer 
Festival for U7 & U8's. The U9 teams were hosted by Weltevreden 
Park Primary School. 20 schools and 86 teams are participating in 
the festival.    
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The festival runs on consecutive Fridays throughout May. Thank you 
to all the teachers, coaches, players, medics, ground staff, administra-
tors, refs and parents for running and supporting the festival.                                                                                                

 We look forward to next Friday and watching our little guys in action.
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G7 RESULTS NETBALL AND SOCCER
 6-A-SIDE TOURNAMENT

SOCCER 
 U9 U11 U13 U15 U17 U19 

1ST PLACE KSRH A TKSWR A NWCS TKSWR A TKSWR A TKSWR 

2ND PLACE Alma Mater KSRH A KSRH A Alma Mater TKSWR B Andrews Academy 

3RD PLACE KSRH B KSRH B TKSWR A KSRH KSRH KSRH 

NETBALL 
 U11 U13 U15 U17 U19 

1ST PLACE KSRH KSRH KSRH A TKSWR TKSWR A 

2ND PLACE Alma Mater TKSWR A Alma Mater A Alma Mater KSRH A 

3RD PLACE TKSWR Alma Mater B TKSWR B Andrews Academy Alma Mater A 

We are very proud of the following teams who have qualified for the 
SACSSA National Netball and Soccer 
Tournaments on the following dates:

• SACSSA Senior Netball – 18 May 2019 at The King’s School Robin Hills
• SACSSA Senior 6-a-side Soccer – 25 May 2019 at The King’s School West  
  Rand
• SACSSA Junior Netball – 1 June 2019 at Knights Preparatory College
• SACSSA Junior 6-a-side Soccer – 8 June 2019 at The King’s School West  
  Rand

A big thank you to all the families who 
donated blankets and beanies at the Food 
Truck evening J The drive has started well 
and we encourage you to support this 
worthwhile cause. 

The collection will continue until the end of 
May. Our drop off points at school are the 
classrooms of Mr Jürgen Lier and Mrs 
Gretel Lloyd.

Thank you for your generosity and          
compassion.

BLANKET AND BEANIE DRIVE
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